
November 26, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Robert Johnson, Chief          
      Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
      Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 

   Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
FROM:    Robert Caldwell, Chief /RA/ O. Bukharin for 

   Fuel Cycle and Transportation Security Branch 
   Division of Security Policy 
   Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 

 
SUBJECT: TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE REQUEST – WESTINGHOUSE 

ELECTRIC COMPANY LLC, NUCLEAR FUEL, COLUMBIA, 
SOUTH CAROLINA – PHYSICAL PROTECTION PLAN 
REVISION 42 DATED AUGUST 30, 2012 (TAC L33236) 

 
 
The Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response has completed its review of the 
“Westinghouse Columbia Plant Physical Protection Plan Revision” submitted by Westinghouse 
Electric Company LLC, Nuclear Fuel (WEC) by letter dated August 30, 2012. 
 
We are basing our conclusions and findings in this Safeguards Evaluation Report (SER) on the 
information provided by WEC.  The SER is enclosed. 
 
Please provide a copy of the final product to this office, attn:  Rebecca Richardson,  
301-415-8164, mailstop T-4F25M. 
 
Enclosure: 
WEC SER 
 
 
CONTACT:  Rebecca Richardson, NSIR/DSP 

  (301) 415-8164 
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